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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
A very big ‘thankyou’ to everyone that supported our Christmas Fair this year. It was a busy and exciting day and helped us 
raise valuable funds for the school. A special ‘thank you’ must go to the team of FOBSA volunteers for all their hard work, 
behind the scenes, without them none of it would have been possible.  
 
I am sure you have had songs sung at home and lines being practiced ahead of our Christmas performances next week. The 
children have been working hard at school and are looking forward to seeing you all.  I have outlined further details below, 
along with information about the Christmas parties and lunch. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
I wish you all a relaxing weekend. 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Christmas Performances 
We are pleased to invite you to our Christmas performances once 
again this year. As was the case at our Harvest assemblies, I 
request, if you are able, to leave younger siblings at home. If you 
are unable to find care for your younger children I politely request 
you sit near the exit and leave the hall, should your younger child 
become unsettled. Each performance will last approximately 30 
minutes and the main front door will be opened at 09.10am. 
Extended family members are of course welcome to attend and as 
is traditional at our Christmas performances, we will ask for a 
small voluntary donation for our chosen charity, HEART as you exit 
the performance, so please bring some loose change with you! 

Key Dates 
6/12 Christmas Performance Yr R 09.15 
7/12 Christmas Performance Yr 1 09.15 
8/12 Christmas Performance Yr 2 09.15 
09/12 FOBSA Bags to school Collection 08.30 
14/12 Childrens’ Christmas lunch and Party  
16/12 Last day of term - 3.10pm finish 
03/01 Inset Day 
04/01 Children return to school 
Full term dates can be found here 

 
 

 
 
 

Christmas Post Box Returns 28th Nov – 14-Dec 
Just a reminder that our special children’s Christmas post-box is now open! At Bagshot Infant School we have a special 
internal mail system, just at Christmas time, for children to send each other a Christmas card. If your child would like to 
send their friends a card, please write them at home, ensuring their friends name and class is clearly written on the 
envelope and then, send them into school. We will direct the children to post them in the special post-box and Year 2 elves 
will help deliver cards each day. 

Christmas Lunch and Parties  
Wednesday 14th December  
 
We will be holding our Christmas lunch and parties 
for the children next Wednesday. The children are 
invited to wear their own clothes to school on that 
day. Party clothes and Christmas jumpers are 
welcome but please be mindful that the children 
will go out to play, as normal and therefore warm, 
sensible clothing and footwear are advised!  

 

Walking out of School 
We have recently had a few near misses, with children running 
ahead of their parents and carers, on the way out of school, 
almost knocking over younger children. Please can I ask for your 
support in ensuring your child walks out of school, with you, 
rather than letting them run on ahead. 
 

Staff Vacancy 
We are currently recruiting for a new School Business Manager. 
Further details can be found here 
If you, a friend or family member would like a new challenge for 
the new year, please get in touch! 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/
https://www.eteach.com/job/school-business-manager-1289623?lang=en-GB&frmsrh=Y

